21rst September 1989

Mr. X.L.P
101, Oagle
sant AlGU

ellicer
thorpe Baoule
STIN

vard
£, Flo %2084

Dear X,
Thank you for your letter of 14th September.
I intend to be in Sant Augustine between the éth and 12nd of vaember.

I wrote this already to the Mayor of Sant Augustine who asked the
same guestion. ‘

In reference with the termites of‘the Llambias House, I think that
the fighting of the aunts is @& problem for the Historical Shciety
and not for you and K.

If the Historical Society cannot maintain the historic bullding of
Sant Auguséine, I will feel sorry for Historical Soclety.
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